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           The Thames Stamp Club meets the second and fourth Wednesday of each month, Sept. through June, at 

7:30 P.M. at the Clark Lane Middle School, Waterford, CT.  All area philatelists are invited.  Annual dues are 

$10.00.  The club’s email is tbbee@aol.com.  The club’s address is PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333 and on the 

web at http://www.ThamesStampClub.org.   

  

May Recap 

May 13 - Meeting cancelled due to the Coronavirus.    

May 27 - Meeting cancelled due to the Coronavirus.   

 

June Meetings 

Jun 10 – We will try a Zoom meeting.  Usual time at 0730.  Let me know if you want an invite.   

Jun 24 Regular meeting location TBD.  If the coronavirus pandemic has lessened and I can find a suitable 

meeting location where we can maintain social distancing, we will try to gather for an Open Meeting.  If 

possible, I will present a program called Thamespex Potpourri.  Obie will supply the refreshments. 

 

June Stamp Shows 

The New Haven Club has scheduled the 4th Sunday Show as CT slowly reopens.   
28 Jun 4th Sunday Show @ The Annex Y.M.A. in East Haven 

 

Here and There 

If we are unsuccessful in finding a venue large enough to hold our group and maintain social distance, I’m 

looking into holding remote meetings with Zoom.  We are still seeking a member willing to take over as Exhibit 

Chairman for this year.  I am circulating the stamp circuit boxes; if you want to check out the box in your home 

for a few days, let me know.  Check out our club’s web page where all of our TSC covers are illustrated.  Brian 

has circulated our Thamespex 20 cover honoring the USS Barb SS-220.  Since Thamespex is still vulnerable to 

cancellation, Brian and I felt that we should go ahead with our cover and have it available for mail sales.  

Everyone please stay healthy and safe.  The following link will take you to the APS May 20 Newsletter: 

https://aps.informz.net/informzdataservice/onlineversion/ind/bWFpbGluZ2luc3RhbmNlaWQ9OTMyNTU0MiZ

zdWJzY3JpYmVyaWQ9MTAwMzc2NjkxNg== 

 

           Philatelically yours, 

           Tony 

           Tony Bruno 
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